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Dear Valued Patients,

We regret to inform you that Napoleon Smiles will temporarily be closing its office effective April 11,
2024 due to us not being able to find a full time Doctor for our location. We value your commitment to
oral health and your trust in us and would like to extend our services at our sister location, Hires Dental
Care located in Toledo. Any follow ups needed to treatment that was performed here in our Napoleon
office will be taken care of by one of the fantastic doctors we have at that facility.

Any appointments that you may have scheduled with us after April 11th will be canceled.

All of your records and information will be accessible to our Hires team, located at 3951 W Sylvania
Ave Toledo, Oh 43623, and 419-475-6673. If you choose not to follow us to our sister location , please
contact us so we can forward your information to the location of your choice.

We have enjoyed servicing this community over the years and hope we can continue to in the near

future, as our search still continues to find a full time Doctor for Napoleon.

Sincerely,
Napoleon Smiles



